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From: Amy Mesaros
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Zoning board of appeals (9/28/25)
Date: Monday, September 15, 2025 10:41:09 AM

To whom this may concern, 

I, Amy Mesaros & Peter Mckain as a neighboring resident to Kendall Williams, located at
2521 N.E. 10th Terrace, hereby provide my full approval and consent for the construction of a
shed in her backyard. I acknowledge and support the proposed project and have no objections
to it moving forward.

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you, and
have a great day.

Amy Mesaros 
Amezo22@aol.com
203-906-3436

Sent from my iPhone
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